Communication from Public

Name: Shanna Loveman

Date Submitted: 01/29/2020 10:08 AM

Council File No: 20-0070

Comments for Public Posting: Dear Councilmember O'Farrell, thank you for being ready to

address the pleas of the unhoused residents at Echo Park Lake. A

sincere request to ensure that measures are as effective as

possible: before enacting any, please host a meeting to hear from all interested residents at the lake in order to truly understand what it is that they are facing with the sweeps, and what it is they

truly need—as community members with on-the-ground experience, their input can provide invaluable guidance as to which solutions will succeed; and as constituents, they deserve

your time. Thank you, Shanna